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Effective Date Set for PDL Changes 

Changes to Nevada Medicaid’s Preferred Drug List (PDL) that were enacted at the July 
2005 meeting of the Nevada Division of Health Care Financing and Policy’s Pharmacy 
and Therapeutics Committee, as well as any PDL changes that may occur at the 
upcoming October 2005 meeting, will become effective January 17, 2006. 

The purpose of this postponement is to minimize confusion surrounding recipients’ drug 
regimen changes that may need to occur with the implementation of the Medicare Part D 
prescription drug benefit program on January 1, 2006.  

 


